
COVID-19	Update	as	of	March	22,	2021	
We	are	implementing	the	following	protocol	to	keep	our	staff	and	clients	safe. 

• Upon	arrival,	remain	in	your	car	and	call	us	at	406-582-0555 
• A	staff	member	will	escort	you	and	your	pet	into	an	examination	room. 
• If	possible,	only	one	individual	and	no	more	than	two	enter	with	your	pet. 
• Face	masks	are	required	at	all	times	while	in	the	building. 
• The	exam	room	will	be	disinfected	following	each	appointment. 
• During	your	visit,	you	can	expect	that	our	staff	will	be	wearing	face	masks	and	

adhering	to	proper	disinfecting	protocols. 
• We	are	working	diligently	to	keep	our	staff	and	clients	safe. 

	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding. 
 


